
Dear Friends in the Gospel,

Remote Regions Missionary 
in Alaska and Canada

Paul Bach

I hope this letter finds you well and rejoicing in the goodness and 
blessings of the Lord. We do have much to be thankful for! So 
many do not know the real reason for the season. My Dad and I  
witnessed to a young native girl recently who literally did not 
know who God is. She had probably heard His name before, 
perhaps used as a curse word but she did not know that there is 
a God who loves her and gave his only begotten Son to die so 
that she could have life. For her and so many like her, in remote 
villages all across the north, there is no real reason for the 
season. Please pray that we may be able to reach them with the 
wonderful message of the Gospel, while there is still time!

 It has been a blessing to be back up in Alaska, serving the Lord with my family over the last few months. 
It has been good to be able to assist in the various aspects of the ministry up here, not only with the 
printing, visitation and preaching but also helping with the many more mundane aspects of keeping a 
remote village ministry operational. My brothers and I recently replaced the breaks on both of the 
ministry vans. During the repairs I found another serious problem that needed immediate attention. The 
ball joints of one van were worn out and needed replacing and the break caliper of the other van also 
needed replaced. You will never appreciate the convenience of having an auto parts store just up the 
street until you undertake a major auto repair project with your closest auto parts store 180 miles away! 
The Lord helped us, however, and we were able to order the parts in and get the vans back on the road.

As I have mentioned before, the Lord has burdened our 
heart to reach into the city of Terrace, BC. The Lord 
provided a meeting place in a motel conference room and 
we have started holding services there. In the few weeks 
leading up to our first meeting there, our team took several 
trips to Terrace and placed an invitation and a Gospel tract 
in almost all of the homes in Terrace, about 3300 homes. 
When you have a project this big, it definitely takes a team 
effort! It was great to see everyone working together to 
spread the Gospel and get the word out. We hope you will 
pray that the Lord will bless the seed sown and cause it to 
bear fruit. He is able!

Before I close, I would like to thank each one of you for your part in making this ministry possible. It is a 
privilege to be able to serve here in the North and we couldn't do it without your help. I trust you will 
continue to pray that the Lord would work in a definite way in the hearts of the people up here. We can 
sow the seeds but only He can prepare the hearts, germinate the seeds and bring forth fruit. 

Until next time, I pray you have a very blessed Christmas season and a wonderful new year!
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Winter Weather, and the driving conditions 
that come with it, have arrived here in Alaska!

Our ministry team, happy to be involved in the 
Terrace Campaign, perfect weather too! (almost:)


